
​ Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

We hope you and your child have an exciting summer! Below are the supplies your child needs for a 

successful 3rd grade year. Please send these items on the first day of school to ensure we get the 

year off to a good start. We look forward to working with you and your child in the fall for an exciting 

and important year! 

 
 

General Supplies: 

​ 24 - yellow #2 pencils 
​ 1 - pack of highlighters 
​ 4 - Expo dry-erase markers (any color) 
​ 4 - hard cover black and white composition notebooks 
​ 4 - plastic pocket folders (red, yellow, blue, green) 
​ 3 - containers of disinfectant wipes (Clorox or Lysol) 
​ 3 - large boxes of tissues 
​ 1 - pair of headphones with aux cord (not bluetooth) 
 

 
 

 


